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2021SENIOR 

CAP & GOWN ORDERS DUE 

January 31, 2021 

Senior year is the most memorable year in a student’s educational career, it’s also the year that 
our students make key decisions that can potentially impact their lives. With this nationwide 

COVID-19 pandemic we are facing lots of uncertainty, and I want to assure you that as principal 
its my number one priority to be transparent with you with all the logistics regarding graduation. 
I am hoping that this document will help answer some questions, I also encourage you to check 

the JHS site often for updates. 
 

Lance Balla 
Principal 

 
 

CAP & GOWN INFORMATION 
Please CLICK HERE for step by step instructions on how to order your Cap & Gown.  Senior SWAG (sweatshirts, lanyards, 
t-shirts, and other SWAG items) Items will be delivered to your home address 2-3 weeks after placing your online or in 
person order.   

• We need ALL seniors to complete STEP 1 (Cap and Gown contact Info) this will reserve your gown) 

• Complete STEP 3 (Cap & Gown order, announcements) by January 31, 2021  

Cap & Gown distribution will be in May, and we will send out specific dates as we get closer. If you are experiencing 
financial hardship and would like a loaner gown please e-mail us at JHSQuestions@everettsd.org and we will provide 
assistants. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To place your order in person, or if you have questions about class 
rings, and other related products please contact National Achiever 
directly. 
 
 

 

National Achiever  
1302 Bothell Everett HWY Suite E 
 Everett, WA 98208  
(425) 357-1338 
 Monday – Friday ~ 10:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

Saturday by appointment only 
  

GOWN 
SAMPLE 
 

https://www.nationalachiever.com/classmeeting2021/
mailto:JHSQuestions@everettsd.org

